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Kelly Wallent <kellywallent@gmail.com> Sun, May 5, 2024 at 3:55 PM
To: cesbac@capeelizabethschools.org

Good afternoon, 

I am writing to share my hope that option E remains on the table.  As a parent of 2 children in the middle school and a
teacher in a neighboring district, I know all too well how much we are in serious need of a new building. I write for our
future students as I know my own children will never reap the benefits. While there may be a lot of noise to shut that
option down, we know far too well that we need a new building! 

Thank you for all of your work thus far.

With gratitude, 

Kelly Wallent
1 Geldert lane 
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